
 
 

BRANDON M. SCOTT 
MAYOR 

100 Holliday Street, Room 250 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

 

June 30, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Nick J. Mosby, Council President 

And Members of the City Council 

Baltimore City Hall 

100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

 

 

Dear Honorable President Mosby and Members of the City Council: 

 

I am pleased to inform your Honorable Body that I have signed into law this day the following 

bill:  

 

22-0234 – Police Accountability   

For the purpose of establishing the Baltimore City Police Accountability Board; 

providing for the membership, staffing, budget, and procedures of the Board; requiring 

the Board to deliver a certain annual report; establishing the Administrative Charging 

Committee for the City; providing for the membership, staffing, budget, and procedures 

of the Committee; requiring a member of the Committee to maintain confidentiality; 

requiring the Committee to deliver a certain annual report; requiring the Director of the 

Baltimore City Office of Equity and Civil Rights to adopt rules and regulations to carry 

out this Ordinance; defining certain terms; requiring certain individuals assigned to either 

the Board or the Committee to file certain financial disclosures; and generally relating to 

police accountability. 

 

In Partnership,  

 

 
 

Brandon M. Scott 

Mayor 


